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MAYOR’S MESSAGE 
by Mayor Dave Phillips 

 
Heber City employees enjoyed a potluck Christmas 
luncheon this past week, held in the gymnasium of 
the old Central Elementary School.  The Mayor 
thanked employees for their dedication and hard 
work this past year.  With the budget-tightening that 
has gone on in the City and job vacancies that have 
occurred without being filled, employees have 
stepped up and taken on more duties to help keep 
the City running in smooth order.  We appreciate 
our employees and the good job they do.  Each one 
makes Heber City a better place in which to live.  In 
a Christmas message sent to the employees, they 
were reminded that as civil servants working for the 
public, they don't often receive accolades or a 
“thank you” for a job well done.  Sometimes the 
only feedback they receive is negative in nature.  
We thank the public for the positive feedback we 
receive from time to time concerning employees 
who go the extra mile, or do something noteworthy.  
This past week we received complimentary letters 
on behalf of Mark Rounds in Cemetery and Parks 
detailing how he went the extra mile to help a family 
with a burial situation, and a nice thank you to 
Devin Bagley, Rance Echols and Steve Tozier in 
Public Works for their help in a recent sewer issue. 
 
We're grateful to live in a community like ours 
where people continue to go that extra mile to help 
their neighbors and friends.  Best wishes to each of 
you in the coming year, and we hope you enjoy a 
prosperous and healthy new year.       
 

SNOW REMOVAL 
 

With winter upon us, Heber City would like to 
remind property owners it is your responsibility to 
keep all sidewalks adjacent to your property clear 
of snow and ice accumulation. 
 
Also, beginning November 15th of each year and 
ending April 1st, it is unlawful to park or leave 
parked any vehicle upon the City’s paved portion of 
the street, or within five feet thereof following an  

 
 
 
accumulation of two inches or more of snow, or any 
time that snow removal is taking place. 

 
HEBER CITY TO CHANGE OFFICE HOURS 

 
Beginning January 3rd, 2011, hours of operation for 
Heber City will change.  The City has adopted a 
schedule similar to the State of Utah with most 
offices being closed on Friday.  The City believes 
that extended hours four days per week offers the 
majority of residents better access to City services.   
 
Hours of Operation will be as follows: 
 
Administration, Planning, Building, Cemetery, 
Engineering, Business Licensing and Police 
Offices will be open Monday – Thursday from 7:30 
a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  
 
Justice Court will be open Monday – Thursday 
from 7:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. and Friday from 8:00 
a.m. – Noon. 
 
Public Works (Water, Sewer and Roads) will be 
open Monday – Friday from 7:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
during winter months (daylight savings) and 
Monday – Thursday from 7:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m. 
during summer months. 
 
Many City services can be accessed online 
including the payment of utility bills at 
www.ci.heber.ut.us.   
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